
O’Dea Core Knowledge Elementary 

 

Permission Form (Return this form to the office) 

Reminders: 

• Battle of the Books is a motivational reading program sponsored by the 
Alaska Association of School Libraries (AKASL).  The goals of the program 
are simply to encourage students to enjoy reading and to broaden their 
reading interests.  

• Please remind your child that Battle of the Books is not about winning, but 
rather it is about the journey and life experience of learning to work with 
others and enjoying some really good books that they might not have 
otherwise read!  

 
Parent Permission: 
 
I give my child ___________________________________ permission to participate 
in O’Dea’s Elementary’s Battle of the Books program.   

_______________________________  _____________________ 
Parent Signature      Date  

Student Contract 

• I will read the books assigned to me. 
• I will come to the required meetings. **Team meetings will be held on 

Thursdays after school from 3:45-4:15 in the Library starting on October 
26, 2023. A schedule of those dates is attached to this letter.  

• I will commit to my team and do my best. 
• I will show respect to my teammates, coaches, and meeting room at my 

team meetings. 
 

_______________________________________________ Student Signature 

Once teams are formed and permission forms signed, students will be able to 
check out the books! 



 

Battle of the Books Meeting Schedule  

Thursdays from 3:45-4:15 in the Media Center on these dates: 

Oct 26, Nov 2, Nov. 9, and Nov 16, 30 

Dec. 7, Dec. 14, Dec. 21, Jan. 11, Jan 18, and Jan 25 

Feb. 1, Feb. 8, Feb. 15, Feb. 22, and Feb. 29, March 7  

March 8th: O’Dea Battle of the Books in the Library! 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Parents/caregivers/grandparents/etc - We need coaches!!   

Please consider coaching.  It is a 1/2 hr per week commitment  

from October-March.Thursdays in the Library from 3:45-4:15pm.   

Please consider helping out!  

Yes, I would like to coach a BOB team! 

 

Name________________________________________________ 

Email ________________________________________________ 

Student(s)  ___________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

Contact Debbie Goodwin with questions - 

dgoodwin@psdschools.org 

 


